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Greening Wingrove is a community 
partnership project which has been set 
up to support the people of 
Wingrove, Newcastle upon Tyne to 
live sustainably through growing, 
recycling and saving energy. This is a 
four and a half year project, generously 
funded by the BIG Lottery's 
Communities Living Sustainably Fund.  
  
The partners in the BIG Lottery's 
Communities Living Sustainably 
programme are the Workers’ 
Educational Association (WEA), the 
Greening Wingrove Community 
Interest Company (CIC), The Time 
Exchange, The Co-operative, 
Newcastle City Council, Newcastle 
University and the BECON project. 
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We want to help residents find practical 
ways to deal with the impact of climate 
change on a local level, in a n���������
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�  Saving money  on home and 
business energy costs, cutting 
everyone’s carbon footprint; 

�  Home insulation, collective buying 
of electricity and gas; 

�  Saving money  on food by more 
local growing for cheaper and 
healthier eating, and holding food 
festivals to share ideas and tips. 
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Two new members of staff have been 
appointed at the WEA to deliver the 
BIG Lottery Greening Wingrove 
Project.  
 
Helen Nisbet took up the role of Project 
Manager in April and Tom French has 
been in role as Project Organiser since 
March. Both are very excited about 
working with the various organisations 
and residents in Wingrove to make the 
Greening Wingrove project a success. 
 
The staff can be contacted on:  
0191 212 6119 or 
hello@greeningwingrove.org.uk. 
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The Greening Wingrove 
Garden Festival is back 
and will be held at the 
Nunsmoor Centre on 
Sunday 18 th August from  
1-4pm. There will be lots of 
activities going on for all 
the family and everyone is 
welcome.  

For your free herb pot , 
please cut out the voucher 
below and bring it with you 
to the festival. 
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What’s on at the Garden 
Festival?�

�  Hanging baskets 
�  Bee Keeping 
�  Children and family 

activities  
�  Plant sales  
�  Demonstrations  
�  Face painting 
�  Competitions 
�  Refreshments 

… and much, much more! 

����

Limited availability  
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Have you got time to spare? Do you 
want to give something back or learn a 
new skill?  
 
The Greening Wingrove project will be 
providing training and support to 
people who want to help improve their 
local area through volunteering.  
 
This year, we are looking for the 
following: 

�  10 people to train as Community 
Champions; 

�  10 people to train as Energy 
Champions �

 
What is a Community Champion? 
 
Do you care about where you live? Do 
you want to encourage others to think 
about their local area and advise 
others on where to get information and 
guidance about saving money, 

improving green spaces and helping 
others? If so, then maybe you should 
think about becoming a local 
Community Champion! 
 
We are looking for friendly people of all 
ages who are happy to talk to their 
friends, family and neighbours about 
the benefits of changing their 
behaviour to save money and improve 
the local area for everyone. 
 
What is an Energy Champion? 
 
We are looking for people to be trained 
to encourage householders to save 
money on their fuel bills by providing 
them with energy saving advice and 
information on where to go for further 
help. This would suit people of all 
ages, but would also benefit those who 
are interested in training for work. 
 
Call 0191 2126119 to find out more. 
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As part of the Greening 
Wingrove Project, an 
annual spending pot of 
£30,000 has been set aside 
each year, for the next four 
years, to fund innovative 
projects  which contribute 
to one or more of the 
project’s key aims. We 
want to hear from you if 
you have an idea that fits in 
with this. Please get in 
touch with the Project Staff 
to find out more. 

The Greening Wingrove 
‘Community Innovation 
Fund’ is a competitive grant 
making process and the 
final  decisions about 
which projects benefit 
from the fund are made 
by local residents. �
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At the time of writing, the 
Greening Wingrove website 
is being developed, but it 
will be appearing soon at 
www.greeningwingrove.org.uk 

You can find us on 
Facebook  and Twitter  
right away, so ‘Like’ us and 
‘Follow’ us! 
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To check that we are making a difference we need to find out from you what you 
think! We are looking for lots of people who don’t mind talking to us about any 
changes they have seen over the life of the project as part of a residents’ ‘panel’ 
called the Wingrove Barometer.  
 
Working with one of our project partners, Newcastle University, we are developing 
a series of events, meetings and on line materials which can be used to capture 
your thoughts, feelings and comments on the project. We would like to have as 
much information from you so that we can help others shape future services and 
projects. We don’t mind if you are a resident who has lived in the area for many 
years, someone who is staying in the area for a short time or a student starting out 
at university. Email hello@greeningwingrove.org.uk or call 2126119 to learn more. 
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Covering Wingrove Ward and the New 
Mills Estate, Greening Wingrove CIC 
will work for:  

�  Cleaner and well maintained streets 
and open spaces   

�  A greener environment  
�  Effective delivery of public services 
�  Growing community pride  
�  Reducing our carbon footprint to 

help the planet 
�  Encouraging more local food 

growing and related education and 
training 
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Anyone who lives in the 
Greening Wingrove area 
can join the community co-
op as a member, and have 
a say in what it does and 
share in any benefits from 
its activities.  

If you would like to join the 
Greening Wingrove CIC, 
please complete the 
membership form included 
with this newsletter.�
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The Greening Wingrove 
CIC Board has been 
thinking about what the 
organisation will look like in 
five years’ time. The results 
will be presented at the co-
op’s first annual meeting in 
October (the date will be 
confirmed in late August).   

What would you like to 
see? Should Greening 
Wingrove try to take on the 
management of local 
services, such as street 
cleaning? Could it manage 
Nuns Moor Park?  Is there 
a role in providing 
gardening services, or 
should it try to help others 
set up new enterprises to 
offer gardening? Could it 
use a large local 
membership to negotiate 
discounts on the price of 
food, tools, or services for 
residents? What’s the best 
way to generate an income 
for Greening�Wingrove so 
that improvements can 
continue well into the 
future? 

We want to hear your 
thoughts so let us know! 
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Greening Wingrove is all about building 
a cleaner, greener place to live. The 
Greening Wingrove Community 
Interest Company (CIC) supports this 
aim.   

The Greening Wingrove CIC is a 
resident-led community co-operative 
that aims to improve the appearance of 
our area, creating a sustainable, inner-
city garden suburb, reflecting the 
diversity of Newcastle’s ‘Rainbow 
Ward’.  
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The first Board of the Greening Wingrove 
Community Interest Company is made up from 
some of the volunteers who worked on the 
successful Lottery funding bid. 

The current Board includes Cllr Nigel Todd 
(Chair), David Rochester (Company Secretary), 
Di Barnes (Membership Secretary), Cllr Irim Ali, 
Karen Brown, Jamal Miah, Naseem Bashir, and 
Don Morrison. Theresa Ball from The Time 
Exchange takes part in Board meetings as one 
of the partner organisations. 

We are looking to expand the Board 
membership from among Greening Wingrove 
residents in October. If you’d like to know more, 
contact Nigel Todd on 0191 273 6418 or email 
nigeltodd@phonecoop.coop. 
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Volunteers are turning the tide against 
litter bugs and fly tippers who turn our 
streets, open spaces and back lanes 
into rubbish dumps. 

Joint work between the Time Exchange 
in Arthur’s Hill and Greening Wingrove 
has seen volunteers, including children 
from the Arthur’s Hill schools, cleaning 
up Beaconsfield and Stanton Streets, 
and Tamworth Road.  A start has also 
been made on tidying and renewing 
street planters. 

 

It’s slow progress but very worthwhile, 
and even fun!  We’re keeping at it and 
have promises of more local volunteers 
to help. 

The Council is pitching in by issuing 
more Fixed Penalty Notices (‘fines’) to 
people who drop litter, and fly tippers 
face tougher action. 

If you would like to help, contact the 
Time Exchange, 235 Stanton Street, or 
call 245 3814. If we each do a bit, we’ll 
all achieve a lot! 
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There are big ideas to plant 
more trees. We’re planning 
a community orchard for 
Nuns Moor Park, and 
further tree planting where 
residents want them across 
Wingrove.   

Urban trees bring lots of 
gains, including: 

�  More attractive places 
to live and rising 
property values 

�  Improved air quality for 
us to breath 

�  Shade during extreme 
heat 

�  Reduced flooding during 
heavy rainfall 

�  And trees can even 
support lower crime 
rates and better health 
according to research in 
cities. 
 

The community orchard will 
be planted this coming 
autumn. And we’re hoping 
that more widespread tree 
planting in streets, 
allotments, schools, 
gardens, and open spaces 
will get under way, too. 
 
If you would like to help in 
any way – planning, 
preparing sites, planting, 
looking after trees - please 
let us know.  

Do you want to save tim e, money and energy  (and the planet)? The WEA Green 
Branch will be running drop-in (and stay!) workshops at the Nunsmoor Centre all 
day on Wednesday 28th August from 9.30am. Call 0191 2126119 to learn more. 

Look out for the Greening Wingrove energy training events coming up in the 
autumn. Come along and learn how you can save money on your fuel bills!   

This newsletter has been printed on recycled paper 

Thank you to everyone for their continued support – we can’t do it without you. 
And don’t forget we want to hear what you think, so please get in touch and let us 
know your ideas!  


